

ACADEMY HILL SCHOOL ALUMNI NEWSLETTER

SUMMER 2023

AHS CLASS OF 2023



Presenting the AHS Class of 2023!

Raphaël Coly - Longmeadow High School Kerry Conway - Longmeadow High School Camden Dow - Longmeadow High School Lauryn Piela - Suffield Academy Ella Rousou - Longmeadow High School Seandre Suban - Wilbraham & Monson Academy Not Pictured:

Elizabeth Orszulak- Loomis Chaffee

UPDATES FROM THE CLASS OF 2019



Dylan BaliseLoomis Chaffee School **Rice University**



Isabella Balise
Loomis Chaffee School
Northeastern University



Stephen Cooley

Massachusetts Academy of
Math and Science

Northeastern University



Bianca Kerr Miss Hall's School Elms College



CJ LaBonte
West Springfield High School
Pace University



Harrison Lunden
Portsmouth Abbey School
Fairfield University



Ryan Piela Suffield Academy Louisiana State University



Quentin St. Val
Fredericksburg Academy
University of Massachusetts



Jack WietsmaMinnechaug Regional
High School

University of South Carolina

2019 Alumni Not Pictured:

Brenna Durkin Westley Roguz

We wish you the best in all your future endeavors.

KEEP IN TOUCH

HAVE AN ACCOMPLISHMENT, GRADUATION, PROMOTION, WEDDING OR BIRTH ANNOUNCEMENT? SEND IT ALONG FOR OUR SUMMER NEWSLETTER:

ACADEMY HILL SCHOOL 1190 LIBERTY STREET SPRINGFIELD, MA 01104 413-788-0300 ACADEMY@ACADEMYHILL.ORG WWW.ACADEMYHILL.ORG









FACEBOOK: ACADEMY HILL SCHOOL INSTAGRAM ~ ACADEMYHILLSCHOOL_ALUMNI LINKEDIN ~ ACADEMY HILL SCHOOL, INC.

YOUTUBE - ACADEMYHILL SCHOOL

SCIENCE FAIR WINNER

Congratulations to Eli Hanechak '21 for winning the Sanofi Specialty Grand Prize Award at the Western New England University Science Fair! We are so proud of you!



Amy Porter | The Westfield News | aporter@thereminder.com Region IV Science Fair

Elizabeth Hanechak of Russell, a sophomore at Pope Francis Preparatory School, won the grand prize award at the Region IV Science Fair at Western New England University on March 10. (SUBMITTED)



GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY VISIT

We love connecting future alums with our current alums! During the annual 8th grade trip to Washington, D.C., AHS alumnus Armen Asik '17 gave our Scholars a tour of Georgetown University! They had a great time exploring Georgetown and hearing about Armen's experiences. Thank you, Armen!



AHS ALUM ON THE HILL

It is always so wonderful to welcome AHS alums back to our building. Duncan Reed, AHS Class of 2014, spent time catching up and reminiscing with some familiar faces!



We've made the difficult decision to discontinue the regular publication of the AHS Alumni newsletter. Moving forward, we will post all alumni updates and information on our website under the Alumni tab, Facebook, and Instagram. For nostalgia's sake, please find newsletters between 2016 and 2023 on our website.

Please continue to share your news with us! Email academy@academyhill.org with any updates.